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We help.

War in Ukraine
Important information 
on clothing needs:
People fleeing from the Ukraine to Austria and find shelter in the area of the Diocese 
of St. Pölten (Waldviertel, Mostviertel, Central Area of St. Pölten), can be provided 
with necessary clothing and other items at the carlas of the Caritas. 
(No food is handed out there!)
All you need is an appropriate carla voucher!

Opening hours: 
Sozialberatung St. Pölten
Schulgasse 10
Tuesday to Friday
8:30 to 12:00 a. m.

It‘s not working properly?  
Please contact Beate Schneider: 
beate.schneider@caritas-stpoelten.at  
0676/ 83 844 303

Supply (for six months):  
Clothing
per adult: 50,- euro 
per child: 25,- euro

Supply (for six months):  
Material items (small furniture, 
household items, strollers, ...)
per family: 50,- euro

Requesting vouchers:
Write a mail to sozialberatung@caritas-stpoelten.at and 
please include all necessary information you find below:

•	 Contact details of the requesting person
•	 first and last names of all persons, who need carla vouchers
•	 Number of adults and children
•	 Are other things needed besides clothing? 

	 e. g. household items, small furniture, strollers, ...
•	 Will you pick up the vouchers in St. Pölten or 

	 should we sent them by post?

Receiving vouchers: 
We will answer your e-mail as fast as possible. You can pick up the 
vouchers during the opening hours at the Sozialberatung St. Pölten 
or we will send them by post to your specified address. You will 
receive all information about opening hours and the locations of our 
carlas together with your vouchers.


